BOARD MEETING : SEPTEMBER 9, 2015

HEAD PRO’'S REPORT

1. SUMMER CAMP RECAP:
133 KIDS PARTICIPATED.
LARGEST TURNOUT SINCE CAMPS BEGAN.
BURNABY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL'S IS THE
MAIN SOURCE FOR STUDENT'S.
77% OF KID'S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.
BTC TO RECEIVE $698.25 FROM CAMP’S.

2. JUNIOR DEVELOPMENT UPDATE:
BEGINNING OCTOBER 10th.
MANY STUDENTS FROM SUMMER CAMP.
GEARED TOWARD ENTRY LEVEL KIDS.

3. NEW ADULT PROGRAMS OFFERED:
BEGINNER AND INTERMEDIATE CLASSES.
LADIES LEAGUE TRAINING.

MEMBER'’S GIVEN PRIORITY.
WEEKDAY EVENING’S.

4. SINGLES BOX LADDER:
BEGINNING IN EARLY OCTOBER.






